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PQ 3876/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of capital funding for a new building on a campus 

(details supplied); the capital funding allocated to the organisation for 2020; and if the project is no longer 

allocated funding, the steps which need to be taken to reallocate funding. - Neasa Hourigan 

the ChildVision campus on Grace Park Road, Drumcondra 

 

Dear Deputy Hourigan, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The Estates unit in the Health Service Executive is currently tasked with the delivery of additional capacity 

(infrastructure and equipment) nationwide in the effort for the containment and prevention of the spread of the 

coronavirus - COVID-19.  Work is currently focused on this key task.  

 

The HSE Capital Plan for 2020 will be finalised and will be submitted to the Minister for Health for consideration 

and approval.  All Health capital projects, currently at various stages of development are included as part of this 

process. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

  

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates   


